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As much as I enjoy receiving mail from various parties this will now become extinct.  I
couldn't even send Christmas cards.  It's bad enough that some posties dont read the
address as I've had various letters addressed to  which is me but they don't read the
street number, do the people who deliver mail have regular eye tests? I think they should,
the address was in no way obscured and clearly eligible.  I also feel the postal system is
gradually getting worse.  Even when they deliver a package they don't press the door bell
firmly and leave a card, when a person is disabled with no relatives, friends or family the
package is returned to the sender, there is a ramp which should clearly indicate there is a
disabled person and they should always wait no matter to whom they are delivering, surely
they can wait five minutes, I know of many people who do not receive their package
because the doorbell rings and the deliverer immediately turns and walks off.  Absolutely
disgusting service.




